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Hill, Tasia

Subject: FW: ISP case number 22-1011-SP-SIU Christian Doenitz

From: Julia Rietz <jrietz@co.champaign.il.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 1:11 PM 
To: Cenar, Richard <Richard.Cenar@ilag.gov> 
Cc: Harger, Jonas <Jonas.Harger@ilag.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: ISP case number 22-1011-SP-SIU Christian Doenitz 
 
Thank you for your work in this matter, 
 
Sincerely, 
Julia Rietz 
Champaign County State’s Attorney 
 
From: Cenar, Richard <Richard.Cenar@ilag.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 2:41 PM 
To: Julia Rietz <jrietz@co.champaign.il.us> 
Cc: Harger, Jonas <Jonas.Harger@ilag.gov> 
Subject: RE: ISP case number 22-1011-SP-SIU Christian Doenitz 
 
CAUTION: External email, be careful when opening.  

 
Dear Ms. Rietz, 
 
I am formally notifying you that pursuant to your email dated January 17, 2023, requesting that the Office of the Illinois 
Attorney General (“OAG”) to review the file in the above-captioned investigation, the OAG has now completed our 
review of allegations of public corruption at the Mahomet Township Road District against Christian Doenitz.  It is our 
conclusion that the allegations do not rise to the level of criminal prosecution and, accordingly,  the OAG has decided to 
not file criminal charges.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  As always, it is our pleasure to be of 
assistance to your office and the citizens of Champaign County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rick Cenar 
Deputy Chief, Criminal Enforcement Division 
Chief, Public Integrity Bureau 
Office of the Illinois Attorney General 
100 W. Randolph Street, 12th Floor 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 
(312)814-3754(o) 
(312)848-5489(c)  
 
From: Cenar, Richard  
Sent: Wednesday, January 25, 2023 5:30 PM 
To: Julia Rietz <jrietz@co.champaign.il.us> 

Kirk Allen
Highlight


